
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Peter Davis <konodavis@icloud.com > 
Sent: 	 Monday, June 01, 2020 9:12 PM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Cc: 	 Howie Kihune 
Subject: 	 PSLU-56 CHANGE IN ZONING FOR THE PROPOSED KILOHANA MAKAI WORKFORCE 

HOUSING PROJECT 

To whom it may concern, 

I have spoken during public testimony on this project approximately a year and a half ago. My stance remains the same. 

I am in favor of the change in zoning for this project. We are a product of workforce housing, and without it, I believe we 
would not be in our own home today. 

We have been blessed with a beautiful home to call our own, and not be a prisoner to it. The cost of living is high 

enough here, and with home prices so high, lots of friends and family are moving away, away from our roots. 

It is essential that we keep providing these opportunities for others to be blessed as we have. 

Again, respectfully, we are in favor of this change in zoning to provide workforce housing to our Community. 

Mahalo, 

Kono Davis 

808-264-8274 

Sent from my iPhone 
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